
Crane, Nancy T b J  

From: Michael Shur [mshur@us.ibm.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 12,2002 7:38 PM 
To: Crane, Nancy T 
Subject: Comments on CODEX 02-022N 

02-022N-63 
Mike Shur 

- -  Dear Ms. Crane - -  - -~ - 

Please delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft guidelines 
for  vitamin and mineral supplements. 
for  truthful and non-misleading information about nutrition, and item 5.9 
of the labeling proposal is regressive, misleading and not in the best 
interest of the U.S. consumer. Furthermore, item 5.9 is in violation of 
the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994 (DSHEA). 

Every citizen is the real gatekeeper 

Best regards, 

Mike Shur 
Senior Web Strategist 
Technology Group 

Fax: (408) 256-1898 
Email: mshur@us.ibm.com 

Ph: (408) 256-4072, T/L: 276-4072 
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